
St Michael at Bowes CE Junior School 
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www.smab.enfield.sch.uk 
Email: office@smab.enfield.sch.uk 

Dates for your diary: 
x Year 5 swimming— 

(every Friday)                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

x ESOL classes—
Tuesdays at 1.00 p.m.  

x Year 3 Songsack per-
formance—Wednesday 
27th November 2.30 
p.m.  

x Year 4 Recorder per-
formance—Wednesday 
4th December 2.00 p.m.  

x Year 6 ‘MyBank’           
project –Thursday 5th 
December 

x  5L class assembly—
Friday 6th December  
8.40 a.m.   

x Christmas pantos at 
Millfield Theatre—   
Years 3 & 4 Tues. 10th 
Dec. Years 5 & 6 Wed. 
11th Dec.  

x SMAB OPEN -12th    
December. —Tottenhall 
school closed, used as a 
Polling  station 

x 5E class assembly—
Friday 13th December  
8.40 a.m.   

x Children's Christmas 
parties—Wednesday 
18th December PM 

x End of term—
Thursday 19th 
December. 1.00 
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 YEAR 4 GEOBUS  
Year 4 were visited by GeoBus this week from the University 
College London for a brilliant science workshop. We were focus-

ing on our topic of sound 
through looking at earth-
quakes; how they are 
produced and the effect 
they have. Using their 
knowledge of vibrations, 
Year 4 created buildings 
that could withstand an 
“earthquake” with vary-
ing levels of success. 
Thank you GeoBus!  
By Mr Upson  

SCIENCE NINJA LAUNCH 
On Thursday, we launched our Science Ninjas scheme with an assem-
bly, lots of practical science lessons across the school and a workshop 
for parents in the afternoon. Thank you to all the family members 
who came to take part in practical science activities and learn more 
about the scheme, which rewards children for demonstrating one of 
four practical science skills. Those skills are: observing, measuring, 
using equipment and recording. 
 
Children can also gain a Science at Home award for watching science 
focused programmes, reading science books, carrying out science in-
vestigations at home or identifying science in the world around them. 
Please support your child to do some of these things and earn them-
selves a Science at Home award. 
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CLASS   

3S 8 98% 

3T 2 96.55% 

3M 4 98.57% 

4I 6 96.43% 

4C 10 96.43% 

4H 6 97.78% 

5A 2 99.26% 

5E 3 97.24% 

5L 7 99.26% 

6B 10 99.17% 

6O 4 97.27% 

6W 2 99.09% 

FOTSA EASYFUNDRAISING MESSAGE 
Calling all online shoppers!  
   You can raise money for FOTSA  through your everyday online 
shopping with retailers like Amazon, Tesco and Argos and it’s 
completely free! We’ve already raised £522 with easyfundraising 
but we really want to raise more.  
   Next time you are shopping online, first please go to https://
www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/ and help us raise even more!  

PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE TABLE 
Which class will win the trophies next week?   

5A won both the punctuality trophy and the     
attendance trophy with 99.26%. Well done to 5L 
who also got 99.26% but their lateness was higher 
than 5A; so 5A won both trophies.  

PARENT AND FOUNDATION 
GOVERNORS  

I am pleased to announce that Mrs Daniela 
Atmania (Year 3 parent) is our new parent 
governors and Michelle Broomers our Foun-
dation Governor for St Michael at Bowes.  

GIRLS FOOTBALL MATCH 
“We have had a tough start to the foot-
balling season for the girls, conceding our 
first defeat. The new and upcoming Year 
5’s and 6’s had big shoes to fill as we lost 
some very talented players, however, con-
sidering for most of the players it was their 
first ever football match, I think they all 
did extremely well in tough muddy condi-
tions. The team showed great resilience as 
they got stuck in and never gave up, unfor-
tunately it just wasn’t their day.”  
by Miss Bell.  

TOTTENHALL SCHOOL IS CLOSED ON 12th DECEMBER FOR THE  

GENERAL ELECTION. SMAB SCHOOL WILL REMAIN OPEN .  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/

